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29th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

NSPCC Number Day: Friday 2nd February 2024 

On Friday 2nd February Oaklands School will be raising money for the NSPCC by having a Non-

Uniform Number Day. Students are encouraged to either dress in an item of clothing with a 

number on it and/or something green.  

On this day we will be taking part in several maths activities suggested by the NSPCC, as well 

as learning how the charity supports children suffering from abuse and neglect. The suggested 

donation is £1 and can be paid directly to the NSPCC via the below QR code, or clicking on the 

following link: Oaklands School Number Day - 2024. This is a voluntary donation.  

 

  

  

We really appreciate your support and thank you on behalf of the NSPCC. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Shore  

Teacher of Maths 

Montgomery Way, Winsford 

Cheshire, CW7 1NU 

Telephone: 01606 551048 

 

Head Teacher: Neil Oxley 

https://charity.giftt.tech/payments/94243a05f7dac34ed166fdd186d14a25/checkout?event_token=1cf2d419ee6f43f89dd7949ed2321b6e

